
This week in P7 we have done lots of exciting 

things; as that week was the Christmas fair and 

book week we are having a main focus on books 

and Christmas. 
 

Bath Bombs  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had great fun making these and the all turned 

out great, most of them sold!  

Here is Erin and Miya’s opinion on making the 

bath bombs. 

The Big Explosion of P7… 

Owen’s creation gone wrong… It 

EXPLODED ON MILES! 

 

David’s greatest creation 

they sold at the fair for £1  

 



Having a good time when 

the others do maths. 

“Making the bath bombs was very 

easy but not when the bag exploded 

and trying to make it a circle instead 

of a diamond-shape.” – Miya  

 

“It was hard, you had to put the exact 

number of water sprays or else it would either fizz and 

disappear or turn to liquid and it was hard trying not to 

crush it with your hand… not to mention the explosions 

(they were cause by the two chemicals reacting to the 

water).” – Erin  

 

The Recipe is:  

 Bicarbonate of soda  

 Water 

 Lavender or a scent of your 

choice  

 Food colouring (your choice) 

 Citric acid  

 



Book Week  

In P7 we to the all exclusive book nook and 

chilled out . 

 

We also shared with the class 

what favourite our books are and why we like 

them.  

Here is Emily and Logan with their favourite books 

 

Emily’s Favourite 

books are: 

The Eagle in the 

snow by Michael 

Morpurgo and  

Hamish and the 

never-people by Danny Wallace 

 

Logan’s favourite books are: The series of 

unfortunate events, his favourite one is… The bad 

beginning.  

 



Exciting news 

 

On Thursday 30th of December 2017, 

we had a house spirit afternoon. It was 

all about getting to know one another within our own 

stages (in your house) it all ran smoothly. The 

challenge’s the P2-6’s faced was… Book quizzes x 2-3, 

guess the character, build the tallest tower out of 

newspaper and ice breakers it was all very exciting. But 

the house captains (Erin, Miles, Ruby and Amina) had 

even more exciting news… We were going to get a new 

way to record the house points, the said that it would 

come out in...   

January 2018, we were all very excited; they said 

instead of dojo we will use house point cards, it all is so 

exciting, after the holiday the house captains will come 

on a Thursday afternoon. So don’t forget to put your 

points in!      

By Erin  

 

  


